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Student Achievement

Middle School Honor Roll Information:
3rd Trimester A Honor Roll B Honor Roll Total

6th Grade 25 12 37/45 (82.2%)
7th Grade 22 20 42/54 (77.8%)
8th Grade 22 19 41/45 (91.1%)

Total 69 51 120/144 (83.3%)
Of the 69 students on the A Honor Roll, 28 earned a 4.0!

2024-2025
 School Year

A Honor Roll B Honor Roll Total

6th Grade 25 12 37/45 (82.2%)
7th Grade 23 18 41/54 (75.9%)
8th Grade 18 20 38/45 (84.4%)

Total 66 50 116/144 (80.6%)
Of the 66 students on the A Honor Roll, 9 earned a 4.0!

High School Honor Roll Information:
3rd Trimester A Honor Roll B Honor Roll Total

9th Grade 20 17 37/55 (67.3%)
10th Grade 23 17 40/62 (64.5%)
11th Grade 26 20 46/62 (74.2%)
12th Grade 12 23 35/51 (68.6%)

Total 81 77 158/230 (68.7%)
Of the 81 students on the A Honor Roll, 39 earned a 4.0!

2024-2025
 School Year

A Honor Roll B Honor Roll Total

9th Grade 20 18 38/55 (69.1%)
10th Grade 19 16 35/62 (56.5%)
11th Grade 20 24 44/62 (70.9%)
12th Grade 16 23 39/51 (76.5%)

Total 75 81 156/230 (67.8%)
Of the 75 students on the A Honor Roll, 19 earned a 4.0!

Community Engagement

We had 6 seniors earn their silver cords for graduation.  These students 
completed 100+ hours of community service during their high school 
career. 

- Jonah Buchanan
- Kenna Gudmundson 
- Shelby Lutz
- Wyatt Pohlman
- Addison Thompson
- Andrea Volker



Mr. Kramer and his Biology 10 students were part of a “Trout in the 
Classroom” project during the 2024-25 school year.  Students ran the 
project from trout eggs to fingerlings up to three inches long.  In the spring 
of the year, the students released into local rivers.  I have attached an article 
from the Root River Current which goes into more detail in regards to this 
project.

School Culture

We had a group of Middle School Students meet weekly with some 
elementary students over the second half of the school year and serve as 
mentors.  They did an outstanding job and were great leaders and role 
models.  Below are the students who were mentors:

- Elin Kohnen
- Isabella Escobar
- Charlee Peterson
- Amira Salar
- Celeste Bacilio
- Colton Diepenbrock
- Izabella Westby
- Josselyn Tecpile-Lawrence

All staff members completed the past school year's Individual Growth and 
Development plans.  One of the requirements was to write a reflection 
based off the goal.  I enjoyed reading the reflections as our staff looked back 
at the school year and reflected on their goals, what went well, and what 
they want to work on over the summer and next year to continue 
improving. 

Graduation was a huge success!  Thank you to Dr. Bernard, Mrs. Ekern, Mr. 
Mahlke, and Ms. Rypka for helping make the day run smooth and give our 
seniors a great graduation and send off.  Thank you to seniors; Addison 
Thompson, Delany Vaughn, Kenna Gudmundson, Lindsey Hoiness, and 
Nevaeh Happel for delivering speeches and videos to help make the day 
memorable for their peers. Thank you to Board Members Woxland and 
Schollmeier for helping in handing out the diplomas to our seniors.

8th Grade Graduation was held on the last day of school.  A big thank you to 
Mrs. Bergan for organizing and giving our 8th graders a proper send-off to 
high school.

Senior Awards night was a huge success, thank you to Mrs. Ekern and Mrs. 
Helgemoe for all their hard work.  Through the generous support of local 
businesses and individuals, we were able to give away $80,900 in 
scholarships that evening.

The recipients of scholarships and all other awards is in your board packet 
to review.


